
Report on Orientation for ACCA Program Shift - III  

On July 11, 2024, the International Skill Development Corporation (ISDC) held 

an orientation session for the incoming B. Com International Finance and 

Accounting (IFA) batch of 2024-2027 at St. Joseph's University. The event, 

which started at 4:30 p.m. in Room No. 104, aimed to familiarize students with 

the ACCA program and provide insights into the resources available to them. 

The session opened with a warm welcome from Miss Raji Rajan, the ACCA 

Program Coordinator. She offered a clear overview of the ACCA program, 

highlighting its global relevance and the benefits of the integrated curriculum. 

Miss Raji explained the fee structure, payment options, and registration 

process, ensuring that students had all the necessary information for a smooth 

start. Additionally, she clarified the equivalence of exempted papers to 

university exams and stressed the importance of consistent academic 

performance across all semesters. 

The orientation also touched on the perks of being a B.Com International 

Finance & Accounting student at St. Joseph’s, emphasizing the extra support 

and opportunities available through the program. The session ended with a 

Q&A segment, where students' concerns about exams, internships, and career 

paths were addressed by the ISDC team. The event provided attendees with a 

clear understanding of their academic journey and left them feeling supported 

as they began their studies. 

For the Images of The Orientation for ACCA Program Shift - III, kindly refer to 

the Photo Gallery: https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/98 

 


